Abram Hall Riding Club Newsletter 2016 Season

Dear Member,

As we approach the end of our 27th successful season we have pleasure in enclosing the list
of this years points winners’. The Presentation Dance will be held at The Rose Centre (Formerly Lowton
Civic Hall) on Saturday 26™ November 2016. Tickets are priced £15 adults, £7 under 14s including fantastic

buffet. This year we are again running the buffet in strict ticket number order so the earlier you buy your
tickets the sooner you will be called for the buffet!!

This years Presentation Evening will be a themed dress code of ”Lady In Red” This can be all red or a little
bit of red, or just red accessories. Use your imagination! There will be a prize for the most beautiful dress for -
the ladies and a prize for the most imaginative outfit for the gents.

This is going to be the party of the year so let’s make it a night to remember!
This theme is not compulsory but we would appreciate everyone making an effort.
Casual wear or jeans/trainers will not be allowed.

Perpetual trophies should be returned no later than 23" October. Please ensure that they are clean and in
good repair before returning them. This is your responsibility NOT QOURS! Failure to do so may result in
Jorfeiture of all 2016 points as stated in the schedule. Returning broken trophies is NOT acceptable.
Thank you for your co-operation.

Once again we are holding monthly dressage competitions through the winter including the popular
beginner’s series for newcomers to dressage which are intro walk and trot tests. We are also running 2
Prelim tests. There will be a Dressage Championship in March which you can qualify for by attaining over
60% on two occasions. We are also holding qualifiers for the Aintree Dressage Championships. All the
Dates, Tests and other details can be found on the website www.abramhallridingclub.co.uk

If you haven’t already done so please join our facebook page “The Official Abram Hall Riding Club”, this
will keep you up to date with information and news of forthcoming events and photographs from past
events.

We would like to say a big thank you to this years sponsors for their continued support throughout the
season. Any unwanted gifts would be much appreciated to make the raffle extra special, especially non-
horsy items, Bottles etc. As always the proceeds of the raffle go to improving the facilities available to you
at Abram Hall. '

New season schedules will be available early Feb 2017.

We are looking for volunteers to help with the shows in 2017. We need ring stewards, Car park attendants,
trainee course builders (Working Hunter and Show jumping), writers and scorers for the Dressage. Any
spare time you can offer will be greatly appreciated.

Wishing you a successful 2017 season,

Jennifer and Heidi

PLEASE NOTE THAT TROPHIES WILL ONLY BE PRESENTED TO THE WINNER OF THE
TROPHY ON THE NIGHT AND NOT TO NOMINEES

STRICTLY NO TICKETS ON THE DOOR!




